
Inspiring Changemakers:

An enormous and heartfelt thanks to our fabulous 
Friends of St Helen’s for a mammoth effort to host our 
summer fete after sports day. The stalls were so 
popular and raised much appreciated funds to enrich 
the children’s experiences. We will let you know the 
total as soon as we have it!

Well done to our inspiring entrepreneurs in Y6 who 
raised over £350 towards their leavers events, 
running their varied stalls after a busy day of 
athletics. Your hard work really paid off - well done! 
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Community updates:

Sports day was fantastic! Thanks to Mr Brown for organising such a brilliant 
event. Thanks to the Year 6 pupils who supported the multi skills 
competitions and thanks to all the staff for making it an enjoyable and safe 
experience for all the children. The fancy dress race certainly caused some 
laughs!  Finally, a huge thank you to the vast numbers of you who turned out 
to cheer on our inspiring young athletes!

Key learning this week:
Reception enjoyed a brilliant trip to the Burrows where they did a 
litter pick as well as a pirate experience with Devon Waste and 
Recycling. 
Year 1 have been busy refining their chopping and peeling skills 
making delicious fruit skewers while Y2 have been developing 
their sculpting, making fabulous clay pots. 
Year 3 have been busy making healthy cereal bars as part of their 
D&T learning  and Year 4 did some 3D drawing work in art.
Year 5 have made some fantastic pulley systems and Year 6 have 
been learning all about their new schools, taking part in transition 
events and preparing for the end of their time at St Helen’s. 

What’s new?
With our Year 6’s ready to move on, Bekah Tanton will have 
space for more bookings for guitar and piano lessons, which she 
teaches on Thursdays throughout term time.  If you would like to 
grab a much sought after space, please contact Bekah directly at 
bekahtanton@googlemail.com
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